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House Bill 911 

Date:   April 4, 2025 

Committee:  Judicial Proceedings 

Position:  Informational 

 

This is offered on behalf of the Maryland Multi-Housing Association (MMHA). MMHA is a 

professional trade association established in 1996, whose membership consists of owners and 

managers of more than 207,246 rental housing homes in more than 937 apartment communities. 

Our members house over 667,000 residents of the State of Maryland throughout the entire State 

of Maryland. MMHA membership also includes more than 216 associate members that supply 

goods and services to the multi-housing industry. More information is available at 

https://www.mmhaonline.org/  

 

MMHA would like to thank the Sponsor for working with us to amend House Bill 911 (“HB 

911”).  This amendment removes multifamily dwellings from the legislation. As amended, 

MMHA no longer has any concerns with HB 911. Please contact Ashley Clark at 

ashley.clark@mdlobbyist.com with any questions or concerns. Thank you. 
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